
NOTICE 

[FOR SEMESTER I STUDENTS] 

 

Classes for Semester I will resume on Monday, the 29th day of July, 2019, at 4.15 P.M. All 

students including those newly admitted (Vide. 4th & 6th Merit Panel) must attend these 

classes on a regular basis. 

Verification of documents must be made on 30th & 31st July, 2019 between 3 P.M. and 4 

P.M. at the college office.  


